From: Dugan, Matthew

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 7:43 AM

To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL

Subject: FW: Proposed Austin City Council Districts

From: Tanner Taegel

Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 3:24 PM
To: Dugan, Matthew

Subject: Proposed Austin City Council Districts
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*** External Email - Exercise Caution

Good afternoon Matthew,

Please see the following proposed plan for Austin City Council districts:

The proposed districts are:

A. Compact (tough because Austin city limits are all over the place with enclaves and exclaves)
B. Sensible (district boundaries mostly follow major roads/highways or geographic features)
C. Balanced population-wise (always tough when drawing districts for anything)

If possible, please let me know if you have any feedback.

Thank you,

Tanner Taegel

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.






